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Memo
To

All Members of Ringette Saskatchewan 
From:

Amanda O’Donnell, Technical Director
Date

September 12, 2016
Re:

True Sport
Ringette Saskatchewan is pleased to announce we’re a True Sport member!  True Sport is a growing Social Movement made up of people like you: athletes, coaches, officials, parents, and community leaders who want sport in Canada to be a positive, enriching experience for everyone who participates.  The True Sport Principles express an approach to sport that a majority of Canadians already believe in and practice. Although widely embraced, these principles often go unspoken. So when they are violated — when people’s attitudes and actions threaten healthy and respectful competition — supporters of good sport can be caught off guard, unsure how to stand up for the sport they believe in.
By declaring yourself, your association, or your team a True Sport member you are committing yourself to demonstrating the True Sport Principals in your everyday involvement within our sport.  Ringette Saskatchewan would like you to declare your tournaments and other competitions as True Sport events. Ringette Saskatchewan strongly believes with encouraging our Ringette Community in becoming True Sport supporters we will all stand united when we see someone violating the True Sport Principles.  If we are all committed to True Sport Principals; healthy and respectful competition will thrive in Saskatchewan within our sport Ringette!  For more information on the True Sport philosophy or to become a member visit http://truesportpur.ca/.
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